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Dates to Remember 

  

 

Monday, June 11th 

Board Meeting  

7:30 PM 

 

Wednesday, June 13th 

Last Day of School 

 

Monday, June 18th 

1st Day of Full Day 
Camp 

 

Tuesday, July 3rd 

1st Day of Session 1 

 

Wednesday, July 4th 

Independence Day 

NO CAMP 

 

Tuesday, July 17th 

1st Day of Session 2 

 

Dear GCS Families,  

   

This beautiful weather has been so welcomed by staff and children.  It is 
such a delight to spend much more time out on our playscape without 
having to lug heavy bags of winter clothing and gear around and spend 
precious time dressing (albeit this process is fabulous for growth and 
development).  Swings are open, the Dinosaur Den is fully occupied, the 
basketball hoop is seeing lots of action, and our greenhouse is thriving with 
plants that will soon adorn the many planters alongside the trike track.  We 
are in the midst of participating in Wet and Wild Days with our giant slide, 
sprinklers, and super fun water games.  And of course, a fun day in the sun 
wouldn't be complete without some delicious ice cream and popsicles to 
make the day.  And speaking of our playground, it wouldn't be possible 
without the hands of many wonderful families, board members, and staff 
who gathered early on a Saturday morning to lay mulch, edge and weed 
gardens and take care of some small maintenance tasks.  We are grateful 
for the time and support to keep our school safe and looking spiffy, while 
also helping to keep the budget in check.  All of these hands impact the 
bottom line of our nonprofit budget, keeping tuition costs down and 
affordable.  Thank you to Jeremy Chapman and Dan Quinn for leading this 
effort and also for securing fencing around our greenhouse to keep some 
friendly bunnies from nibbling on our new plantings. 

 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001wJvAHNSNorLfRVSWcjTQRg65p9t71nY0M3ukiDucVNZFcQlxx2jaowhRM8egeA9qMKjBo6n5WG7-7K5gG5mwKV_QOeTStBKC81nTS1xhBXTt_6FQZZO1K2RT8Mvxm7Ff8XWUlXgxKYGtR46e3c1MnsubYp-aiObDfJAPmuiSwLoVE4hZ2bo2TTFwo8nD2g0o&c=XBRDACFKmFNg9cDaj4WeLmyIpQpiZI3lvg4a_Hg_iBBDm2JEq2_qaQ==&ch=mt-Ch_Xoz805H7rQJVETs44FQtEfYkNVGfje9pv5wCZaQ2x6H6vPVw==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001wJvAHNSNorLfRVSWcjTQRg65p9t71nY0M3ukiDucVNZFcQlxx2jao8WVH-3arOIJNMFqTavvv9cqiodTtusDZSC6oPLPC3wSSTW3ruEQrAoSWM_ltiD1fv0RWaRuNwbimMl-_OnJQjRL5guGA9lXZXzHQGFjZhGQcRh5U9UfdnQJ7wXgOYljiIxP9GT1A6VrgZVV6G_VIHQ=&c=XBRDACFKmFNg9cDaj4WeLmyIpQpiZI3lvg4a_Hg_iBBDm2JEq2_qaQ==&ch=mt-Ch_Xoz805H7rQJVETs44FQtEfYkNVGfje9pv5wCZaQ2x6H6vPVw==


 

Tuesday, July 31st 

1st Day of Session 3 

 

 

 

View full school Calendar 

 

  

Quick Links 

Get Involved 

 

Helpful Resources 

 

GCS Philosophy 

 

  

Remembering Memorial Day 

As I write this Kitelet, we still have the moments fresh in our minds from 
gathering together as a school to participate in a beautiful Memorial Day 
Remembrance Ceremony at our Memory Garden.  The weather couldn't 
have been more perfect, and we were honored to have past family member, 
Army Sergeant Curran Huff, as a special guest to help us learn more about 
this special day.  It is so much more than just cotton candy and cookouts, 
but a day to honor and remember.  Classes joined together to sing special 
patriotic songs, recited the Pledge of Allegiance, and placed small American 
Flags in our memory garden.  The special moments came when Sergeant 
Curran shared a personal story that reminded him of home during his 
deployment in Afghanistan, and when he went around and personally 
greeted each young child (and parents, too).   

Staff Longevity 
We are so fortunate to enjoy incredible longevity of our staff at GCS. At our 
annual Staff Board Social this month, we celebrated the longevity 
milestones of Creative Movement Instructor, Patty Barr (21 years), 
Occupational Therapy Consultant, Sue Lizotte (20 years), Blue and Big 
Room Teacher, Patty Hammond (15 years), and Yellow Room Teacher, 
Tracy Gerner (5 years). Thank you for your dedication and service to Groton 
Community School!! 

Class Photos 
Sending a reminder that Class photos are displayed on each classroom 
bulletin board and available to purchase.  The deadline is today.  A special 
thank you Erin Chapman (Raegan is in the T/Th AM Yellow Room) for 
volunteering her time and services to take these photos for us  

Friends of the Trees 
A special thank you to the Groton Friends of the Trees for visiting GCS this 
past week with a special tree for us to plant and many special books about 
trees as gifts for our Children's Library. The children were treated to special 
readings by each of the members, and we shared a special GCS theme 
song, "Planting Seeds of Love" with them. 

Soccer Stars 
We had a ball with Eileen Hackney, soccer enthusiast and past GCS Parent, 
along with her wonderful staff members from the Tyngsboro Sports Center 
recently! They shared their teaching and soccer skills with every classroom, 
and also gave each child a t-shirt! Thank you so for the sensational sports 
experience for our GCS children! Families are invited to contact 
www.tyngsborosportscenter.com to learn more about their youth programs. 

Thank You!  
Many hands made light work on our annual Spruce-Up day earlier this 
month. We'd like to thank the following volunteers who helped make it 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001wJvAHNSNorLfRVSWcjTQRg65p9t71nY0M3ukiDucVNZFcQlxx2jao67OSmxdVIMl-fPnEAAsvh_LDZjVX7PsrRee4Ew-O3V60vwpbWbM0p2fjOniEGry2Po2bhtG8-B6x48mO6OaQ-D2mteQlFIT4jvWpLbdkYpN54nia3e1PvACpM7BQLvKVZ9z0qELG13VcG_ngzg96vE=&c=XBRDACFKmFNg9cDaj4WeLmyIpQpiZI3lvg4a_Hg_iBBDm2JEq2_qaQ==&ch=mt-Ch_Xoz805H7rQJVETs44FQtEfYkNVGfje9pv5wCZaQ2x6H6vPVw==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001wJvAHNSNorLfRVSWcjTQRg65p9t71nY0M3ukiDucVNZFcQlxx2jao-aZrg0J-AsJLatyBZlkBLpDzQ315j_1OkOpp9DSD03I_yTOgWyoF3GrzY5PXJ0mSgGxfpRV6-4UOkRtsuQCVCiEaFuZTyt4C6uVBL74S4J7lO74fTjDlHzW1LtDlbc6RGYHSTMTjVuXoItEEcP9IceKltPpJJTEQMfobDoNvk8h&c=XBRDACFKmFNg9cDaj4WeLmyIpQpiZI3lvg4a_Hg_iBBDm2JEq2_qaQ==&ch=mt-Ch_Xoz805H7rQJVETs44FQtEfYkNVGfje9pv5wCZaQ2x6H6vPVw==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001wJvAHNSNorLfRVSWcjTQRg65p9t71nY0M3ukiDucVNZFcQlxx2jao8sgZju4mxSeD9JsQH9PlnzSwMwg7JHezxXT25knAI-5-IXXU0WFQOF4W1eBaZ9EEBnGt3oAQGYFQffpwksGipgB96Zn3y5jcIR1_8FzfNl87gSNlHJH10Cp8MMo0AJb82uO3l6RZTSOB1QoFDSh05wrJUUbzdXTsuSM1YnKKNrKeqDFHgBX9mjA17sxx9cBFQ==&c=XBRDACFKmFNg9cDaj4WeLmyIpQpiZI3lvg4a_Hg_iBBDm2JEq2_qaQ==&ch=mt-Ch_Xoz805H7rQJVETs44FQtEfYkNVGfje9pv5wCZaQ2x6H6vPVw==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001wJvAHNSNorLfRVSWcjTQRg65p9t71nY0M3ukiDucVNZFcQlxx2jao8sgZju4mxSeC2ed_Sg9SEWjPFEBf9Y0objVKn5jFtht9IE5nmIJVtBfzaB0UlGO7t4D_26gsbW31aY4YIGlqqd5wPLyxIRdgeW9O3CS3Lv5NjBf-6-yxI98y1EpPUa5qMbLQsW5SOv2ZEoXrmNTKeAhge9uvCRan5z-nq3MxXoRQlGzTC8GVwbPbIC4pCCBCg==&c=XBRDACFKmFNg9cDaj4WeLmyIpQpiZI3lvg4a_Hg_iBBDm2JEq2_qaQ==&ch=mt-Ch_Xoz805H7rQJVETs44FQtEfYkNVGfje9pv5wCZaQ2x6H6vPVw==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001wJvAHNSNorLfRVSWcjTQRg65p9t71nY0M3ukiDucVNZFcQlxx2jao3A_wCdZsDlpNQfoxAiBGUwRR2xGB8aSRnCiBq8bd6y7WNRT1cBvrbIiOcuMNhgJYmZE7SoB3LAEZPULA0YhyZMP2XWIgTgm4Qr9Tu9EUYjTEAjkF04qsgq3zoH97eJGRSO965dQkJCi&c=XBRDACFKmFNg9cDaj4WeLmyIpQpiZI3lvg4a_Hg_iBBDm2JEq2_qaQ==&ch=mt-Ch_Xoz805H7rQJVETs44FQtEfYkNVGfje9pv5wCZaQ2x6H6vPVw==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001wJvAHNSNorLfRVSWcjTQRg65p9t71nY0M3ukiDucVNZFcQlxx2jaowhRM8egeA9qfSI3z5RPxo_prDYHGcg38gH2LoqEBuD4rqIttK51AnsThoF30JA3kypQDNupLoqjiaFYD9q55UVjuOTrDohWfLVYJhjf-GvQyW9NEyEPzhQZ3sCWbbkO9ytNFEeziDa4u1ma9XyZUbFgVt6nZJny5XgTRAU0oqq6Fw54GKSz7JH_eOBM4Kce7mdiWM4Gj4WR&c=XBRDACFKmFNg9cDaj4WeLmyIpQpiZI3lvg4a_Hg_iBBDm2JEq2_qaQ==&ch=mt-Ch_Xoz805H7rQJVETs44FQtEfYkNVGfje9pv5wCZaQ2x6H6vPVw==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001wJvAHNSNorLfRVSWcjTQRg65p9t71nY0M3ukiDucVNZFcQlxx2jao8sgZju4mxSevq1zBSAqXGCR1gQWhlohXO54cvnIqzKDnpI03cHud81bPCzQxGmX_UvxNinXi4ZnHMHYUobbCkM1jo7Ah4bLKvaD50Ao8XTZunW6M6FTMKyYHtTqDIn8cip_yfiYcDNu3Y_3kEQnuX8r14AAfAaaFjTT3WSfTBirAr8Zqo6XKyg=&c=XBRDACFKmFNg9cDaj4WeLmyIpQpiZI3lvg4a_Hg_iBBDm2JEq2_qaQ==&ch=mt-Ch_Xoz805H7rQJVETs44FQtEfYkNVGfje9pv5wCZaQ2x6H6vPVw==


happen: Ashley Barron, Drew Barron, Jen Burke, Jeremy Chapman, Pat 
Crouse, Kate Ferriola, Aaron Green, Shelley Grove, Ed Hand, Cindi Lane-
Hand, Colin Igoe, Pete Martin, Terri Martin, Karl Noone, Trevor Phipps, 
Lauren Prestia, Dan Quinn, Bill Rochefort, Chris Snow, Trent Snow, 
Heather Spinney-Laidlaw, Lisa Stafford, Joe Walch, and Scott Winroth. 

  

Thank you to Cindi Lane-Hand and Tracy Noone for decorating the front 
entrance this month. 

  

Special thanks to Bill Rochefort (Aqua Room parent & Board Member) and 
Phoenix Screenprinting for special end-of-the-year T-Shirts for the staff. 

  

We'd also like the following families for various donations made to GCS: 
The Ferriola & Jaz-Lynde families for Staff snacks, the Engstrom family, 
Fieberg family & Betsey Reeves for recyclables; the Lynde family for craft 
supplies, the MacInnis family for Melissa & Doug puzzle sets, and to Paul 
Nuccio (Inga's husband) for an Edible Arrangement for the Staff.  

 

Until next time, 

 

Linda Kosinski, Director 

Groton Community School 

   

 
 

 


